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For Date: 10/03/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0001 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0004 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0006 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0007 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 486] CAR LOT EXPRESS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

m/v running in lot. owner of property on site. 
 

 
                0009 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0021 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0106 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                0107 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0114 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0139 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0146 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0215 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NEIGHBORHOOD - CIRCUIT DR 
 
                0559 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LIBRARY HILL RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0709 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SHORE AVE 
         Narrative:     

Reports of alarm sounding. S6 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports all alarms will be replaced by homeowner. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-760-IN 
 
                0818 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0849 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
 
                1020 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request additional traffic enforcement on Whitman  
St. S21 spoke with and advised party. 
 

 



                1027 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1112 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S21 assisted party with solicitor applications. 
 

 
                1116 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FARM RD 
 
                1605 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1611 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1625 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    620351AB 
         Narrative:     

S11 providing transport to the station S/M 36665.0 at 1641  
E/M 36666.4 at 1647 
 

 
                1656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1714 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1743 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1800 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 
                1820 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1834 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for an alarm. Police and fire  
responding. L4 reporting workers on site set it off  
accidentally.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-761-IN 
 
                2131 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-167-OF 
 
                2139 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about stolen  
items from a MV. S10 advised party and will file a report.    
 

 
                2142 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                2320 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 following up regarding previous larceny call. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-167-OF 
 



                2359 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/04/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                0048 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0058 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0102 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW ARBOR] ARBOR GLENN - HUDSON RD 
 
                0236 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0238 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0603 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0818 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0908 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0915 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

S7 reports deceased Hawk. Highway Department was notified  
for removal. 
 

 
                1056 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1201 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports hallway motion. S2 and S7 responded. 
 

 
                1345 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1447 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1457 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1458 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1507 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1522 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    621637AB 
 
                1534 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1536 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



Assisting walk in party with information.  
 

 
                1607 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1609 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1611 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1625 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4225 Sounding. Police and fire responding. Building  
checked and property management is aware of the issue.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-762-IN 
 
                1702 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1707 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1719 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHITE POND RD 
 
                1750 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    621798AB 
         
 
                1824 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1827 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                1909 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call no answer on call back. S8/S10  
responding.   
 

 
                1918 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2123 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2125 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/05/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0001 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0002 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0045 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 



                0057 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0104 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0106 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0603 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0615 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0813 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0925 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports party has fallen and hit her head and elbow.  
R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-763-IN 
 
                0957 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1513 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    622509AB 
 
                1520 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1558 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    NEAR THE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/05/2022 1558 Caller reports two trucks clipped mirrors as  
they passed each other on Route 62. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-68-AC 
 
                1611 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1941 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

10/05/2022 1942 Motor vehicle lockout. 
10/05/2022 1955 Access gained. 
 

 
                2000 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                2005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                2006 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2322 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2328 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2335 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                2342 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + ARBOR GLEN DR 



 
 
For Date: 10/06/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0021 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0508 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

caller request fire dept for her smoke detector that is  
beeping. 
 

         Narrative:     
l5 reports low battery.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-764-IN 
 
                0553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0619 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0629 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RUSSET LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for his wife that has fallen  
with a head laceration. 
 

         Narrative:     
10/06/2022 0651 R17 transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 7.8 miles 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-765-IN 
 
                0852 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0901 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0905 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/06/2022 0905 Shrewsbury Police requesting information  
about a resident. Information relayed. 
 

 
                0952 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1019 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1028 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1131 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
          Location:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE 
 
                1140 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

10/06/2022 1140 Multiple alarms from location, no contact  
with home owner at this time. 
10/06/2022 1146 S8 reports, no audible alarm sounding, all  
doors secured. Exterior checked and nothing observed. 
 

 
                1149 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 



 
                1257 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored   
  Location/Address:    HASTINGS ST 
         Narrative:     

10/06/2022 1257 Caller reporting a person at thier residence  
to purchase a motorcycle got into an argument. The home  
owner asked him to leave and he refused. Party started  
recording them with his phone. 
 

 
                1430 JUVENILE OFFENSES REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/06/2022 1432 Party into station to speak with an Officer  
about a situation involving her child. 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 to file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-169-OF 
 
                1552 DISTURBANCE Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting her husband what in an altered mental  
state and trying to drive. Police and Fire responding. R17  
transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 11.1 S3 will file  a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-168-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-766-IN 
 
                1640 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1642 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1647 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1648 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
       
 
                1714 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1718 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

s11 on radar 
 

 
                1727 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

22-169-OF 
 

 
                1806 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SAMUEL PRESCOTT DR 
         Narrative:     

Officers served paperwork in hand.  
 

 
                1819 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1924 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                1927 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                2012 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 



                2022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    624184AB 
 
                2030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                2033 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2033 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    624198AB 
 
                2048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2056 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2158 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DUNSTER DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller direct to the FD requesting assistance with a water  
problem. Fd responded and assisted.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-767-IN 
 
 
For Date: 10/07/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0010 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4225 Sounding. Police and fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reporting an ongoing issue. Building management on site  
and will correct the issue.    
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-768-IN 
 
                0045 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
 
                0120 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0126 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0616 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0842 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0945 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0948 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2022 0948 Maynard Police requesting if the Stow Police  
have a Portuguese speaking officer. Referred to Marlborough  
for assistance. 
 

 



                1017 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 85HUDSONRD] HYDRO - TEST PRODUCTS INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2022 1018 Alarm company reporting a general alarm from  
location. Worker from site called and reported alarm  
sounding but unknown reason why the alarms are going off. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-769-IN 
 
                1047 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1054 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/07/2022 1115 Light ballast in electrical closet was  
cause. All units clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-770-IN 
 
                1102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1257 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                1445 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1452 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1456 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                1507 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1528 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 Refer To Citation:    625292AB 
 
                1528 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1548 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1608 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1616 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1635 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1729 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a kitten in her yard. Boxboro PD notified  
1732 
 

 
                1850 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                1911 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
 
                1912 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-771-IN 
 
                2006 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NEIGHBORHOOD - CIRCUIT DR 
 
                2035 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    625651AB 
 
                2040 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2048 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                2053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    625671AB 
 
                2113 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HASTINGS ST 
 Refer To Citation:    625693AB 
         Refer To Arrest:    22-66-AR 
 
                2120 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 001GREAT] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/08/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0244 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0702 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0916 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0931 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-170-OF 
 
                0954 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Collings Detail 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-772-IN 
 
                1115 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
       Vicinity of:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports injured turtle. S6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 dispatched turtle. 
 

 
                1131 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

E18 reports party with possible dislocated shoulder. R17  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     



R17 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 10.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-773-IN 
 
                1134 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SANDY BROOK DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request officer check a residence to see if a party  
from their town may be their and if so, to check their  
well-being. S6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 reports part at residence.  S6 request ambulance for a  
Section 12. E14, C1 and Maynard A1 responded. 
 

 
                1144 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    SANDY BROOK DR 
         Narrative:     

Section 12. S6 on scene.  E14, C1 and Maynard A1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Maynard A1 transported patient, BLS to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m  
10.1 
 

 
                1245 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports possible DMV. S1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S1 reports AAA enroute to assist. S1 assited party off the  
roadway. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 responded and assisted. 
 

 
                1425 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 93 yof who has fallen and has confusion and  
is unsteady on her feat. S6, R17, and ALS4 responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-775-IN 
 
                1557 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Natick school administrator requests info about a call  
involving one of his students. Caller was advised. 
 

 
                1612 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call upon call back spoke with a Female party  
who stated accidental buy cellphone. Caller in the apple  
orchards.    
 

 
                1612 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1643 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1646 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                1705 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 



                1719 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1737 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1746 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting assistance with a MV lock out. S10  
gained access.  
 

 
                1748 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Multiple caller reporting horses on the loose. S9  
responding.  
Horses were escorted back to the barn.   
 
 

 
                2005 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reporting a MV parked in her driveway. S10 responded  
and the MV was moved, neighbor's visitor parked in the wrong  
driveway accidentally.  
 

 
                2037 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                2212 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE WAY 
         Narrative:     

Alarm co requesting dispatch for interior motion. S9/S10  
responding. Homeowner on scene reporting dog activated the  
alarm.    
 

 
                2227 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] ADAMS PL 
         Narrative:     

Medical mutual aid request by the town of Boxboro. R17  
responding.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-776-IN 
 
 
For Date: 10/09/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0023 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0029 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0034 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                0036 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                0045 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0047 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                0610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0848 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

various locations 
 

 
                0958 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

E18 at Collings Foundation for detail. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-777-IN 
 
                1131 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] WATTAQUADOCK HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Bolton FD request tanker for working fire. E11 and E19  
responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-778-IN 
 
                1200 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports severe leg pain. S6, R17 and ALS5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS5 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 43.7 E/m  
49.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-779-IN 
 
                1242 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 485] NAN'S RUSTIC KITCHEN & MARKET - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports parking complaint 
 

         Narrative:     
Parties spoken to and advised. 
 

 
                1244 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Report of house fire. Multiple calls received. S6, L4, and  
L5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Upon arrival L5 reports heavy smoke and fire. Second alarm  
requested. L5 has command. @1247  HLP was notified to shut  
off the power to the home. D14 was notified and fire  
investigators were call to the scene as well as Rehab.  
 
 

         Narrative:     
Upon arrival L4 requested Boxborough Engine respond.  
Boxborough 64 and Maynard E2 responded. S6 request  
Boxborough officers to assist with traffic. BPD responded  
and assisted. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14, E12, L28, R17, Hudson E4 and Tower 1, Harvard Tanker  
and Engine responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C1 reports he has commnad at 1309hrs and L5 has Operations. 



 
         Narrative:     

Concord E4, Sudbury E3, and Stow E11 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
Lancaster Engine responded for station coverage.  
 

         Narrative:     
Bolton Tanker 7, ALS3 and Shirley E4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 reports he has command, C1 has operations and L5 has  
scene safety.  
 

         Narrative:     
Command request building and wire inspector to respond to  
the scene. Both were notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
D14 reports the Rehab truck is unavailable at this time.  
@1412 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-780-IN 
 
                1324 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports past MVA.  See report. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-69-AC 
 
                1352 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request assistance with lockout from vehicle. S10  
responded and assisted. 
 
 

 
                1521 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1527 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                1701 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HASTINGS ST 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party turning in a found wallet.  
 

 
                1913 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

follow up for 22-170-OF. Issue resolved 
 

 
                1917 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for his father who is having  
trouble walking. Police and Fire responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 6.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-781-IN 
 
                1943 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2201 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 

 
 



 


